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Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our efforts to encourage reading and enhance students' engagement with educational resources, we 
are pleased to announce a special mid-term break assignment in collaboration with the Zayed Central Library. 
 
For Grades 1-5: Students are required to complete activities from an assigned activity book provided by the Zayed 
Central Library. These books have been uploaded to your child’s MS Teams in the class materials. 
 
For Grades 6-8: Students are encouraged to visit the Zayed Central Library during the mid-term break and acquire 
a library membership. They should submit their membership cards to their English teachers upon return to school 
for the opportunity to receive attractive rewards. 
 
This initiative is aimed at fostering a love for reading and developing research skills in our students. Your support 
in encouraging library visits and ensuring timely completion of the assignments is highly appreciated. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
EIS Administration 
  


